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BALTIMORE, May 23—Ar-
thur Herman Bremer, the 21- 
year-old former buslioY from 
Milwaukee, was indicted by 
federal and Markle/0 grand 
juries today on a;total of 28 
counts including attempted 
murder—in the May 15 shoot-
ing of Alabama Oov. George 
C, Wallace and 'three, others. 

Bremer was gill being held 
by federal authorities in a jail 
north of Baltimore- today and 
did not appear in public. 
Wednesday hoWever, 'he. will 
be publicly Arraigned—for: 
many charged With the.crilnes 
and allowed to 'plead,quilty or 
not guilty—before Chief 
Judge Edward:S.= Northrop of 
U.S. District Cpurt bere.. 	k 

A second .arraignment oa 
the state ehirgOs expected 
in about a week in Upper 
Marlboro, keounty seat,. , of 
Prince George's Caunty 
which Wallace was shot. The 
state chargel include at- 
tempted olurder, which carries 	See Ib1DICT.. 	1–ct,,, 
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a possible penalty of life im-
prisonment or death. 

On the federal level, Bre-
mer is charged with violating 
the civil rights of a presiden-
tial candidate, assaulting a 
federal officer, illegally trans-
porting a weapon in interstate 
commerce and making illegal 
use of a weapon. 

The civil rights charge is 
the first /charge under such 
circumstances bitught under , 
a provision of the 1968 Civil 
Rights Act passed by Congress 
after the assassinations of 
Martin Luther King and Sen. 
Robert F. Kennedy, according 
to George Beall, the U.S. At-
torney for Maryland. ( 

Beall, a 34-year-old Republi-
can, is moving with, unusual 
speed in the-case in what ap-
pears to be an attempt to 
make a national example of 
tha-eeffectiveneas of the 1968 
federal law, which carries a 
possible 10-year prison term 
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Suspect Is Charged 
In Shooting of Wallace 

INDICT, From Al 	whom officials 'will not ident- attoiTey, asked -to be repre- 
and $10,000 fine upon convic-
tion. 

While Beall denied this yes-
terday saying Bremer is being 
treated as "a routine criminal 
case," Prince George's County 
Executive William W. Gullett, 
also a Republican, cited the 
need to bring the new law to 
national attention as one rea-
son why he ordered his local 
police, reportedly under pro-
test, to turn Bremer over to 
federal custody May 15. 

Wallace was shot on a Mon-
day afternoon in Laurel, Md., 
just after he finished a speech 
to a crowd gathered in a shop-
ping center there. He was still 
lying with a bullet lodged in 
his spine yesterday in Holy 
Cross Hospital in Silver 
Spring. His legs are paralyzed 
and he may never walk again. 

Bremer was wrestled to the 
ground by police and bystand-
ers who said they saw him.  
shoot Wallace with a snub-
nosed .38 caliber pistol, which 
police took as evidence. 

Also wounded in the shoot-
ing, in which a total of five 
shots were fired, were Secret 
Service.Agent Nicholas J, Zar-
vos, Alabama. State Trooper 
E. C. Dothard, and Dora 
Thompson, a Wallace 'cam-
paign worker. 

Prince George's County 
police arrested Bremer on the 
spot and rushed him to a near-
by doctor's office. The doctor,  

ify, recommended that Bremer 
be taken to Prince George's 
General Hospital. 

It was at the hospital that 
night, according to sources, 
that FBI agents first tried to 
vaut custody of Bremer from 
an unwilling Prince George's 
State's Attorney Arthur A. 
Marshall Jr. 

Marshall flatly, refused, the 
sources said, but later that 
night, Gullett overrode the 
prosecutor and the FBI hus-
tled Bremer off to the Balti-
more County Jail- in Towson. 
At midnight that night, the. 
smiling, sandy-haired young 
man was presented to a feder-
al—not state—magistrate, who 
ordered him held on $200,000 
bond. 

Gullett's decision reportedly 
angered Marshall, a 41-year-
old Democrat. 

Gullett's Monday night deci-
sion apparently interrupted 
Marshall's plans so thoroughly 
that the public defender for 
Prince George's, Edward P. 
Caning, who had been sum-
moned by the prosecutor's of-
fice was left standing at the 
county courthouse with noth-
ing to do. 

A Baltimore attorney, Ben-
jamin' LiPsitz, was appointed 
to represent Bremer in federal 
court. Camus is expected to be 
appointed to„ represent Bre-
mer on the state charges. 

Bremer, who said in his one 
court appearance to date that 
he could not afford to pay an (  

sented by the American Civil 
Liberties Union. The ACLU 
declined on grounds that the 
charges against Bremer did 
not involve civil liberties 
questions. 

"We're ready to go to trial 
any time," Marshall said yes-
terday. He said he expects the 
trial date on state charges to,  
be "some time in the first cou-
ple weeks of July." 

Judge Northrop is expected 
to set the federal trial date 
during Wednesday's arraign-
ment in Baltimore. 

Both Beall and Marshall dei 
nied they are in a race with 
each other to try the 'case 
first. 

It ie generally believed that 
the national news media will 
focus more heavily on a first 
Bremer trial than a second. 

While it is the normal ar-
rangement for federal pri-
soners to be kept in the Prince 
George's County' Jail during 
trials in the county, it 'has not 
yet been decided whether Bre-
mer will be kept there in the 
event of Aa trial on the state 
charges. 

There have been 19 escapes 
from the jail during the past 
two years. 

County Sheriff. Don Ed-
ward Ansell, who is in charge 
of security arrangements in 
the courthouse, said, "I'd ra-
ther have him kept in Balti-
more County than here - . . 
I've got enough problems." 
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U.S. Attorney George Bean telephones Prince George's 
County State's Attorney Arthur Marshall to read hint 
the federal indictment of Arthur H. Bremer, charged 
with the May 15 shooting of Gov. George Wallace. 

However it is a 45-minute 
drive to Upper Marlboro from 
Towson, where Bremer is 
being kept in isolation and 
guarded by five FBI agents. 
Nor is the jail there—a brick 
building converted from 
county offices into a jail—con-
sidered especially secure. 
There have been several es-
capes from the jail. 

An FBI agent at the jail 
said today , that Bremer was 
"fine" and "causing no prob-
lems." 

Bremer was, charged by the 
state with attempted murder, 
assault with Intent to murder, 
assault with intent to maim, 
assault and battery, illegally 
carrying a handgun and ille-
gally using a handgun. 

He was charged with four 
counts of each of these Offen-
ses because he allegedly shot 
the four peophi wounded in 
the shooting. 

The alleged handgun viola-
tions stem from Maryland's 
two-month-old handgun con-
trol law. 

Under Maryland law, ' a 
judge may impose any sent-
ence upon conviction of an at-
tempted murder . charge that 
he does not consider "cruel 
and unusual." 


